
Metro Line Northwest LRT Expansion: Shared-Use Pathways

As part of the pedestrian and active mode network improvement to the future Metro Line

Northwest LRT stations, the City of Edmonton will begin construction of two new shared-use

pathways inMay 2023:

● Along the north side of 123 Avenue from 107 to 109 Street. This work will require a full road

closure of 123 Avenue.

● Along the south side of 118 Avenue from 106 to 109 Street. This work will require a partial

road closure of 118 Avenue.

● Detours will be provided in areas where existing walkways are impacted.

● Construction is anticipated to be completed by fall 2023.

Figure 1 - Proposed 123 Avenue Shared-Use Pathway Alignment
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Figure 2 - Proposed 118 Avenue Shared-Use Pathway Alignment

For information about the Metro Line Northwest LRT extension, visit edmonton.ca/metrolinenw

or contact:

LRT Projects Information Centre

lrtprojects@edmonton.ca

780-496-4874 (voicemail)
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